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Tuesday 25th February 2019 
 Dear Parents 
 

Year 2 SATs Information Meeting 
 

As you may already know, your child will be taking their end of Key Stage 1 SATs in May.  We would 
therefore like to invite you to a short, informal meeting about what this will involve at ​2:40pm on Tuesday 
10th March in the hall.  
 
This will provide an opportunity for you to see the kinds of tests your child will be taking, to hear about the 
assessment process as a whole, and to hopefully be reassured that these tests are nothing for you or your 
child to worry about.  We will also talk about the end of year statements that will be used to assess the 
children and what these mean in terms of their day to day learning. 
 
We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend.  However, if you are unable to come, handouts 
will be sent home to keep you informed. 
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below so we have an indication of numbers. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Charlotte Evans and Jade Wheeler 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Child: ____________________________ 
 
I will/will not be attending the SATs information meeting at 2:40pm on Tuesday 10th March 2018. 
 
Signed: ________________________ 
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